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MINUTES of a PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING  
held on Wednesday, 17 July 2013 

at The Almonry, High Street, Battle at 7.30pm 
 

Present: Cllr R Jessop - Chairman 
Cllrs D Furness, Mrs J Gyngell, Mrs M Howell, Mrs M Kiloh, M Palmer  
and Mrs S Pry. 
 

1. Apologies for Absence – Cllr R Bye. 
 

2. Disclosure of Interest – None 
 

3. Minutes of the previous meeting held on 3 July 2013. Cllr Mrs Pry proposed approval of 
the minutes, seconded by Cllr Mrs Howell. This was agreed and they were duly signed. 
 

4. Matters Arising from Previous Meetings – None. 
 

5.   Correspondence & Communications  
The updated enforcement cases list was noted as having remained unchanged since the 
last report. 
 

The latest list of decisions was noted as attached.   
 

An appeal has been made against the refusal of permission for the change of use of part 
of an area of scrub/woodland on which to construct a car parking area ancillary to private 
residential use of the old school, on land adjoining St John the Baptist Church 
(RR/2012/1964). 
 

The Clerk had received, and replied to, a letter from Claverham Community College about 
pedestrian safety in North Trade Road.  The response had confirmed that the Town 
Council is well aware of the mix of problems – speeding, congestion, obstruction etc – and 
regularly raises these issues with the Highway Authority and the police.  The Clerk had 
suggested that, if they had not already done so, the College should also raise their concerns 
with these agencies. 
 

6. To Consider Planning Applications Received to Date 
 

RR/2013/1227/P Netherhay, Whatlington Road 
Variation of condition 2 imposed on RR/2013/120/P to reposition the garage. 
Comments:  No objection. 
 

7. Matters for Information/Future Agenda Items  
Committee Members accepted Cllr Jessop’s suggestion that, at the next meeting, it would be 
appropriate to discuss the ideas emerging from the Chamber of Commerce regarding 
possible changes to the parking regime in the Mount Street and Market Square car parks. 
 

In closing the meeting Committee Members thanked the Clerk for the support he had 
provided for their work during his time with the Council. 
 

8. Date of Next Meeting:  Wednesday, 31 July 2013 
 

The meeting closed at 7.50pm. 
 

                                                                                                             Cllr Jessop                                                                                                                                   
Chairman 


